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Red class 

In Red Class this month, we continued our exploration of World War 2. We shared 

some of our own family stories about what relatives had done in World War 2. This 

made us proud. We talked about how it would feel to be separated from our families. 

We wrote a letter to a relative who we imagined was away at war, and told them how 

this made us feel. 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Outdoor School, we have looked at minibeasts in our own environment. We found 

worms, woodlice, ants, slugs, butterflies, beetles and millipedes. We also saw bees, 

wasps and caterpillars. We have discovered that the minibeasts do not like wet 

weather and that they were easier to find when the weather was dry. 

In Science we thought about how hot liquids and gases rise and cooler liquids and 

gases sink. We experimented with hot air balloons, using bin bags and a hair dryer. 


